
Summary, Zoom meeting, Vestry, April 14, 2020


The Vestry were all present, virtually, at the meeting. We are grateful that technology makes 

staying connected possible. The Musicians are grateful they are still being paid. Supportive 

comments have been made about on line postings.


The Treasurer made her report. Vestry examined expenses versus income. Plans are being 

made for a donation choice on St. Paul’s website. 


The CARES loan was applied for with emailed votes by Vestry supporting it. The bank has 

approved it. The Preschool also applied for a CARES loan and was approved.


The painter has been partially paid with a line of credit from the bank. The Treasurer asked for 

guidance on withdrawing money from the Endowment fund. Trustees will make the decision 

soon. 


Repairs were approved: dishwasher:$865; mic and speaker, $1600; computer upgrade, $470; 

or new computer for use at church or home, $1500.


Vestry agreed to use our bank’s automatic bank draw service for on line donations.


Vestry discussed the losses and closures caused by the pandemic, and agreed we must seek a 

new way forward. Church contacts have great meaning. We should ask, “What really 

matters?”The parishioner’s letter about repurposing versus demolishing the two vacant houses  

north of the church building will be addressed in a separate Zoom meeting in the next few 

weeks.


